South Tyneside Council

Mr Dawson Date: 19 June 2017
Greens Place Our Ref. CX/AH

South Shields

Tyne and Wear

NE33 2AQ

Dear Mr Dawson

Thank you for your letter to the Chief Executive, Martin Swales, dated 26 May 2017 which
was received 13 June 2017. Your letter has been forwarded to our team in line with your
current contact restrictions regarding issues raised regarding the UK Docks boat shed.

I must advise you that this letter is raising your historic complaint again which has been
thoroughly investigated by the Council and the Local Government Ombudsman, therefore
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will be placed on file.

Yours sincerely

/

;/’
Alison Hoy 7
Performance and Information Support Officer
Customer Advocacy
Strathmore
Rolling Mill Road
Jarrow
Tyne and Wear
NE32 3DP
Email: complaints@southtyneside.gov.uk




